
Owners and Residents,  
 

Irrigation Update  Joice Fairchild reports that we ordered the controller that 
broke and it will arrive in a few days. John from Graham Electric assured us that he 

will be able to install it. Pete Vasquez, owner of Crystal-Clear Fountains, guided us 
through finding the best price on the proper unit. The cost was $2,024. Jeff Bench, 
Earl Ipsaro and I all agreed to the expenditure. We are also going to have Graham 

Electric assess the rest of the electrical components and wiring. Hopefully, we'll 
make the irrigation system more reliable from here on. 

 
Laurel Road Pedestrian Gate  Jeff Bench reports that due to some vandalism 
and current inoperable lock, I have bolted the gate in the closed position until 

further notice. 
 

Ad-Hoc on Rental Restrictions Sixteen owners attended the Ad-Hoc held on 
Tuesday, July 21st.  A summary of comments and discussion is attached for your 
reference.   
 
Reminder! Ad-Hoc on Road-Repaving is scheduled for Tuesday, August 11, 

2020 at 4pm via Uber Conference. Jay Lovley from Advanced Paving will join us on 
the call and be available to answer questions.  If you haven’t already done so, 

please forward your questions to the Secretary by today 8-7-2020 and they will be 
collated and asked.  Simply hit reply to send your question to the 
Secretary.  Otherwise, please call at 202-409-3818.  

 
Please join us for the AdHoc on UBER.    

The call in number is 781-448-4435.  The Pin # is 11455.   
The link to Uber conference is: https://www.uberconference.com/laurelhollowfl 
 

Transitions 
As some of you know, Tom and I are selling our home and moving to the Windwood 

community. As a result, I will be resigning from the Board effective August 12, 
2020. Jill Harrison has agreed to join the board as the new Secretary on that same 
day.  Jill will complete my term which was due to expire at the 2021 Annual 

Meeting and will likely continue for another term. Jill has served as a secretary 
within another community, so she comes to us with relevant and valuable 

experience. Please welcome Jill and thank her for her willingness share her skills 
and talent with the community.   
To all of Laurel Hollow board members, owners and residents, thank you for the 

privilege of serving you over the last 17 months.  It has been a great experience 
and one that I truly enjoyed.  

 
Thank you! 
Marcia Auth on behalf of The Laurel Hollow Board of Directors 

 
 

https://www.uberconference.com/laurelhollowfl

